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We are happy to announce 

that we will be having a 

Summer Fair on Saturday 1st 

July.   If you are able to help 

please let us know or just 

come along to the PTA 

meeting at school on 19th June 

at 2pm. If you can’t help but 

are able to turn up we would 

be equally delighted! 

 

 

Our Learning Together day before we broke up for May half term 

was hugely successful. We look forward to inviting parents in 

regularly as the feedback was excellent.  

 

We are delighted to let you know that our application to the Tesco 

Community Grants Scheme has been successful and our project will be put 

forward to a customer vote in the Tesco store.  Voting will commence in 

store from the first week of July 2023 until the end of September 2023 so 

we hope that you will all spread the word and support by voting for us! We 

have asked for funding to help us purchase equipment to go around the 

path we have installed on the school field. The more equipment we get 

means the children will have more to do at breaktimes and will be keeping 

fit and healthy at the same time. 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

Blake M – 4th June  Kaitlin S – 4th June  Ariana A – 6th June 

Tobie J – 6th June Evie C – 7th June Ruby C – 7th June 

Sydney P – 7th June Owen S – 9th June Eirian F – 10th June 

                Layland G – 10th June Scarlett M – 10th June 

  

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fysgolpenmorfa.com%2Flogo-2-2%2F&psig=AOvVaw0IC1fhXFAUrvqjEhsHjBOw&ust=1587731828247000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPjAkY3H_ugCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAe


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please find details below of the classes and teachers for September. 

We will hold a transition day on Tuesday 11th July when your child 

will spend some time with their new class teacher. There will also be 

an opportunity for you to meet your child’s new teacher early in 

September. Your child’s current class teacher will send a video out 

before we break up of the new class your child will be in and 

explaining a few details with you which we hope will be useful. 

Current 

Class 

New Class & 

Teacher for 

September 2023 

Current 

Class 

New Class &  

Teacher for 

September 2023 

Rec H 1J – Mrs C Jones Rec J 1R – Mrs K Roberts 

1F 2P – Mrs J Paley 1P 2H – Mrs M Heathcote 

2G 3C – Miss S Church 2R 3G – Mrs S Gallego 

3C 4R – Miss E Roberts 3R 4J – Miss N Jones 

4J 5O – Miss E Owen 4T 5A – Mrs L Alexander 

5A 6R – Mrs J Roberts 5R 6C – Miss C Carter 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Monday 12th June  

Reception J Forest School/Life 

Skills 

Year 2 Sports 9.30am 

Year 1 Sports 1.15pm 

PC Manus to Y4 & Y6 

Y5 Lifeboat Trip 

Tuesday 13th June   

Y3 & Y5 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Coffee Morning 9.15am 

Reception Sports 1.45pm  

Wednesday 14th June 

Reception J Forest School/Life 

Skills 

Year 3 & 4 Sports 9.30am 

Year 5 & 6 Sports 1.15pm 

Thursday 15th June 

Y6 & Y4 Forest School/Life 

Skills/Builders Yard 

Nursery AM Sports 10.30am 

Nursery PM Sports 2pm 

Friday 16th June 

Language and Play                

9.30am – 11.30am 

 

Congratulations Corby for 

receiving 3 trophies at your 

football presentation.  Da Iawn! 


